
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REPLY TO 
ATTENTION OF 

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
HEADQUARTERS, U.S. ARMY MATERIEL COMMAND 

4400 MARTIN ROAD 
REDSTONE ARSENAL, AL 35898-5000 

 
 
 

AMSB                                                                                                      
 
 

MEMORANDUM FOR: Director, Department of the Army, Office of the Secretary of the 
Army, Office of Small Business Programs (SASB), 106 Army Pentagon, Washington 
DC 20310-0106 

 
SUBJECT: Fiscal Year 2024 Small Business Acquisition Forecasts Updates 

 
 

1. References: 
 

a. U.S. Army Materiel Command Memorandum, Fiscal Year 2024 Small 
Business Acquisition Forecasts, 14 December 2023 

 
b. Army Memorandum, Small Business Acquisition Forecasts, 03 December 2021 

 
c. Section 501, Public Law 100-656, Business Opportunity Development Reform 

Act of 1988 
 

d. Subpart 2819.70, Forecasts of Expected Contract Opportunities 
 

2. The U.S. Army Materiel Command hereby provides its updates to our acquisition 
forecasts for Fiscal Year 2024 of expected contract opportunities, or classes of contract 
opportunities that small business concerns, including those owned and controlled by 
socially and economically disadvantaged individuals, are capable of performing. 

 
3. The enclosed acquisition forecasts updates for Fiscal Year 2024, were also 
vetted with senior leadership and the Small Business Professionals across the U.S. 
Army Materiel Command prior to finalization and submission to the Army Office of 
Small Business Programs. 

 
4. The point of contact for this action is the undersigned via email: 
thaddeus.l.martin.civ@army.mil or phone: (256) 450-6590. 

 
 
 
 

                  __________________ 
Encl Thaddeus L. Martin 

                                                                                    Command Director 
Headquarters, Army Materiel Command 

Office of Small Business Programs 
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